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Hi, 

My name is Theresa Beck van Heemstra and I am a resident of Portland, OR 97215. 
I support a strong cap and invest policy like the one in I LC 19 with improvements for
climate. As a parent of a 5 year old and an elementary school teacher, I support
strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. I am incredibly concerned about the
signs that we are heading towards a climate crisis from which, without meaningful
legislation and immediate change, we will not recover. We need environmental
protections to secure a good future for our children. 
Theresa Beck van Heemstra, Portland OR 97215
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